
 

 

 

 

 

Trico LivingWell’s Commitment and Plan to Ensure Your Safety & Wellbeing

The safety and wellbeing of our residents, employees and visitors is a priority at 
Trico LivingWell. 

Trico LivingWell adopts best practices and 
safety protocols to prevent the spread of 
COVID-19 and remains focused on keeping 
people safe from the transmission of 
infectious illness including COVID-19, 
influenza and norovirus.

We continue to comply with any new 
directives issued by Alberta’s Chief Medical 
O�cer of Health, and Alberta’s COVID-19 
public health guidelines.

Prevention & Preperation

We recognize you may have reservations about visiting our community and show 
suites during this time. To ease your concerns, our team is observing best practices 
to prevent and mitigate the spread of infectious illness.

Trico LivingWell has implemented the following measures:

• Mandatory COVID-19 and influenza vaccination requirement for all employees.

• All visitors should perform hand hygiene and health screening at the 
Accushield kiosks prior to entering the building.

• Masking is optional for visitors and employees. Masks are available free of 
charge at Reception. Continuous masking may be re-implemented without 
notice at any time.

• Anyone experiencing symptoms of COVID-19, influenza or norovirus, or anyone 
who was in close contact with a suspected or confirmed case of COVID-19 
within the last 5 days is not to enter Trico LivingWell.

We will continue to monitor the situation and keep you informed on any new
developments related to our management of infectious illness.


